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The community of Ontario has been largely impacted by the Ontario Recreation 

Department in a positive way. Additional funding would further enable the ORD to 

support our children and community which would have a huge and lasting impact. I 

was raised in this community and now am raising my family here. I believe the ORD, 

its programs, and it’s recreational areas are vital to the continued growth of the 

Ontario community and will contribute to helping it thrive.  


